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AEON DELIGHT CO., LTD. 

We are pleased to announce that our corporate site was renewed on June 18, 2018. 

The aim of the renewal is to create a site that is easier to view and use by completely 

changing the grand design. We have enhanced content such as IFM and various other 

services, corporate and IR information and sustainability. In addition, the new design will 

allow easier access from smartphones and tablets. 

We will continue to expand site content and strive to provide even better information. 
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